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 To : Racing net manufacturers and Test Houses 
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 Subject : FIA Standard 8863-2013 update 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We hereby inform you that the FIA has published an update of FIA Standard 8863-2013 for racing nets, 
which can be found on the FIA website at the following link: https://www.fia.com/regulation/category/762. 
 
Racing nets have proven to be very effective safety devices. However, we also know that the installation 
and adjustment of racing nets are essential to ensure they will be fully effective. 
 
In some cars, it is not easy to install the racing nets in accordance with the FIA “Racing Nets Installation 
Specification”.  
 
The updated text allows a new type of racing net using a dual-front attachment. This type of attachment 
makes the installation much easier and more flexible, making it adaptable to almost any type of car cockpit. 
 
The associated FIA “Racing Nets Installation Specification” has also been updated accordingly to 
incorporate specific requirements related to the dual-front attachment. It is also available on the FIA website 
at the following link: https://www.fia.com/homologations. 
 
We remain at your disposal for any further information you may require. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Yvan DEVIGNE. 

mailto:safety.homologations@fia.com
https://www.fia.com/regulation/category/762
https://www.fia.com/homologations

	From : Yvan DEVIGNE Ref. : FIASDH-19-007

